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04/08/2022  18:36:062022/2230/P SUPPRT Andrew Hurwitz I would like to continue to show my support for the proposed development. I am very much in favour of 

allowing families to remain within our local area by allowing the extension of existing homes/creation of family 

sized homes. ?I believe that this development has gone about doing this in the correct way with a very 

thoughtful and complimentary design with green roofs.  Extra space allows families to continue growing in a 

place that they¿ve already grown to love; this must be supported. ? 

In light of the above, I therefore offer my full support for these proposals  

 

Kind regards, 

Andrew Hurwitz 

188 Regents Park Road 

NW1 8XP
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